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Theme: 
Halloween 

 
Language: 

To enhance the anticipation of Halloween we will be doing the flannel board story, “Five Little 
Pumpkins Sitting on A Fence” and we will read some Halloween stories. 

 
 

Craft & Writing: 
Our hands and feet will be used to make several Halloween pictures this week. 

 
 

Motor: 
We will be taking out the balls to work on rolling and throwing the balls. 

 

Poem of the Week: 
 

Halloween is Here 
When goblins prowl, 
and hoot and howl. 
“Whooo! Whooo!” 

When the witches fly, 
and pale ghosts sigh. 
“Oooooo! Oooooo!’ 

Boys and girls don’t shake with fear, 
It just means Halloween is here! 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 

On Wednesday, October 31st we will be having a Halloween party!   If your child does not 
normally attend school on this day, they are welcome to come in for the party from 9:00-11:30.  

If you will be bringing in a special snack or something to pass out to their friends, please 
remember our nutrition policy and NO CANDY!!! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Have a fun and safe Halloween! 
Miss Kristina 

 
 
 
 
 


